Beamish Road, Billingham, TS23 3DX T: (01642) 870003 E: enquiries@stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk

W: www.stmichaels.bhcet.org.uk



Headteacher: Mrs. C. Humble CEO: M Shorten M.Ed., BA (Hons) Chair of Directors: Y Coates

28 February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Maths Homework for Years 7-10

The Maths department believes that completing regular homework is crucial for your child's progress in Mathematics. Following both student and parent feedback we have changed the day for homework setting and completion.

From 1 March 2023, your child's Maths teacher will set homework on a Wednesday morning and the deadline for completion will be the following Tuesday evening. Homework should still be completed online via Hegarty Maths for Years 8 and 9 and Sparx Maths for Years 7 and 10.

I would like to encourage you to log in with your child to see what they are doing. You can watch the videos with them to see what methods they should be using, and you can also view all of their past scores to see which areas they are struggling on. If for any reason your child has difficulties accessing the online homework we can make provisions at school, so please let us know so we can help.

If you have any questions or you need any assistance with the programme please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Debbie Llewellyn

Curriculum Lead for Mathematics

